MC Green Team
Montgomery College

5/2/2013, 3:00 – 4:00 
40WG, Suite 200
Minutes
Attendance:  Mike Whitcomb, Mark Pace, Patrick Johnson, Timothy McWhirter, Brian Baker,  John Watson, Marcus Rosano, Amanda Truitt, Karen Ambrose. 
Recorded by: Tim McWhirter
1. Report on meeting with Dr. Ackerman
Tim met with Dr. Ackerman and discussed the MC Efficiency Contest. She supports the project and was happy to hear about it.  
2. Bus Rapid Transit System update. 
Mark Pace received confirmation from Larry Cole that the county’s BRT plan will have a stop at the Silver Spring campus.  We should keep an eye on the project as it develops to make sure that does not change. 
3. MC Efficiency Contest discussion
a. We discussed the Proposal as Assignment Initiative Nik Sushka suggested that makes contest proposals a class assignment.
b. Funding update (Sherri Bokor)
The Board of Trustees will vote on the budget which includes funding for the contest at the June 24 Board meeting.
c. Outreach Effort
d. National Competition
e. Promotional activities 

i. John Watson will develop a video for the contest that we will try to get into the Fall opening meetings.  Brian Baker mentioned that it may be difficult to include the video in the collegewide fall opening meeting.  
f. Panel of experts update
i. So far Eric Coffman, Rick Ducey, and Bill Keeting, have agreed.  We are still considering Pat Worth and Robin Nina Cola.

ii. Rubric needs to be developed to guide the evaluation of proposals.
1. Impatct

a. Cost saving

b. Resources
2. Feasability

a. Timing

3. Envrionmentally friendly

iii. College needs that should be considered.  These needs can be mentioned to provide a focus for proposals.  
1. Energy Conservation

2. Resource Conservation

3. Transportation

4. Recycling

4. New business 
